
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Pre-visit Risk Assessment for Hampden-Sydney College  
 

The purpose of this risk assessment and questionnaire, which has been developed with criteria from 

the CDC, will help determine whether you and your family members meet the criteria for a visit to 

the Hampden-Sydney College campus during the coronavirus pandemic.  

 

First, we ask that if you or any member of your household fits the CDC category of “older adults or 

persons with severe underlying health conditions that are at increased risk,” you please not visit the 

campus. For details about this CDC risk category, see https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-

ncov/need-extra-precautions/people-at-higher-risk.html 

 

Also, we also ask that if you or any member of your household is experiencing or has experienced any 

of the following symptoms in the past 14 days, you please not visit the campus:  

 Cough (not related to allergies)  

 Shortness of breath  

 Difficulty breathing  

 Fever 

 

If you or any member of your household answers YES to any of the following questions, it may still 

be possible for you and your family to visit campus. However, we ask that you please call the 

Admission Office at 434-223-6120 to discuss the circumstances so that we may determine when it 

would be safe for you to do so in person.  

 
1.   Have you been tested for the coronavirus and are awaiting the results? YES NO 

2.   Have you tested POSITIVE for the coronavirus?  YES NO 

3.   Have you or has a member of your household had prolonged close contact 

with someone who tested positive for the coronavirus?  

YES NO 

4.   Has a member of your household been tested for the coronavirus and is 

awaiting the results?  

YES NO 

5.   Have you or has a member of your household been asked by a medical 

professional to isolate for potential coronavirus? 

YES NO 

 
If you and your household members are able to answer NO to all of the previous questions, 

we look forward to hosting you on campus soon! I have attached a campus visit protocol that 

we ask all families to observe while visiting Hampden-Sydney College this academic year. 
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